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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Temporary injunction granted in lawsuit challenging 
Texas Attorney General Ken Paxton’s expansive reporting rules targeting large DA’s 
Offices; John Creuzot, et al. v. The office of the Attorney General, et al, Cause No. D-
1-GN-25-003531, in the 353rd district court of Travis County, Texas, consolidated in 
Cause No. D-1-GN-25-003581, 98th District Court. 
 
(DALLAS) – On June 16, 2025, the Travis County District Court orally granted a temporary 
injunction in the lawsuit brought by John Creuzot, Dallas County Criminal District Attorney, 
and Dallas County; Joe Gonzales, Bexar County Criminal District Attorney and Bexar County; 
and Sean Teare, Harris County District Attorney and Harris County, among others, 
challenging the Texas Attorney General’s administrative rules adopted in Chapter 56 in Title 
1 of the Texas Administrative Code.  
 
The temporary injunction stays the implementation of the unconstitutional and overreaching 
reporting rules adopted by the Texas Attorney General that impacted a mix of 13 republican 
and democrat district attorneys' offices in counties with populations of 400,000 or more. 
Complying with the Attorney General’s new rules would have been a logistical and 
operational nightmare and would have cost the County and the Dallas County District 
Attorney’s Office significant resources in time and money.   
 
We are pleased with the Travis County District Court’s decision to grant a temporary 
injunction. This temporary injunction allows the Dallas County’s District Attorney’s Office to 
focus on doing the business of the office and preserves the separation of powers between 
the Attorney General, in the executive department, and the district attorneys, in the judicial 
department.  
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